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meat board of namibia undergoing 

a change of name

The legislations was published in a Government Gazette on 21 August 2023, 

which brought changes to the range of controlled products of the Meat Board. 

The name of the Meat Board needed to be changed to accommodate two new 

controlled products namely poultry and dairy.


